
                              Livonia Public Schools 
Secondary Programs & District Services 

                                                
Date:  October 11, 2023                              
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
From: Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services
 
Subject:  Recommendation to Purchase Wrestling Mats - Stevenson High 
School   

Mr. Etue presented to the Board of Education on Monday, October 9, 
2023 a recommendation to purchase new wrestling mats for Stevenson 
High School (SHS). The wrestling mats at SHS are over 20 years old and 
are at the end-of-use. Three quotes were presented to the Board of 
Education with a recommendation to use Dollumar Sports Surfaces who 
is the low bid at $29,255.00. Dollumar Sports Surfaces is a reputable 
company which Livonia Public Schools has partnered with in the past 
and, most recently, used to replace the wrestling mats at Churchill High 
School and Franklin High School. The quote includes new wrestling 
mats, logo imprints on the mats, wrestling circles imprinted on the 
wrestling mats, and FLEXI-Connect system to connect the wrestling 
mats to each other. 

Please add this item to the agenda for the Committee of the Whole 
meeting on October 16, 2023. 

 
 


